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From: Mike Brescia [MikeB@westsec.ca] 
Sent: 2012 November 05 9:51 PM 
To: Bliek, Desmond; Donker, Paul 
Cc: Mahler, Thom; Brian Horton; Ryan O'Connor 
Subject: RE: Stadium Shopping Centre 

Hi Desmond/Paul... 
I just wanted to send a quick fol low up to our meeting last week and say thank you again for taking the 
t ime to discuss the ARP process. Please let us know as soon as you can about our bi-weekly meeting and 
specifically about getting together wi th Kerensa as soon as possible. As I mentioned, our main concern 
with the ARP at this point is t iming - we really believe it is essential that, if this process is to work, the 
ARP is at council and approved (or not) before May 2013. If this t imeframe is not met, then we believe 
that will be adding another year to the process which is not an approach we are prepared to live wi th (as 
I'm sure you can understand when we have been working on this for a few years already). 

Again, thank you for your attention to the project and I look forward to hearing from you. 

Mike Brescia 
Wee President, Commercial Assets 

PLEASE NOTE WE HAVE MOVED: 

Western Securities Limited 
Suite 310, 909-17 Avenue SW 
Calgary, Alberta 
Canada T2T 0A4 

Direct: 403-781-8109 
Fax: 403-266-6157 
Email: mikeb@westsec.ca 

From: Bliek, Desmond [mailto:Desmond.Bliek@calqarv.ca] 
Sent: Thursday, October 18, 2012 8:28 AM 
To : Mike Brescia 
Cc: Donker, Paul 
Subject: RE: Stadium Shopping Centre 

Hi Mike, 

Thursday November 1 is fine for Paul and I. We can do any t ime in the morning. Why don't we say 9h at 
your offices - let me know if that works. 

In terms of agenda, the idea is really just to meet you, put faces to names, and get a sense from you as 
to the history of this project, where you're coming f rom, and how you see the ARP process playing out. 

Best, 

-Des 

City of Calgary FOIP 00845 
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